
Masking at Meeting for Worship 
 
We want everyone to feel welcome and safe. We continue to offer multiple ways to worship 
together. Based on comments received on the masking policy proposed at the May 2024 Meeting 
for Business, Worship and Ministry Committee prepared a revision in June 2024. The revision 
was offered for consideration at the February 2025 Meeting for Business by the Care of the 
Meeting Committee along with Worship and Ministry Committee. 
 
Masking at Strawberry Creek Meeting is no longer required at indoor meetings. Masking is 
optional, with the following considerations: 

- Do not attend in-person meetings if you have tested positive for Covid or have been 
exposed to someone who has tested positive. We invite you to attend on Zoom. 

- If you are coughing or sneezing, please attend on Zoom and consider wearing a mask on 
your return. 

- If you are at a high risk of getting very sick from Covid, masks are highly recommended. 
- Masks will continue to be provided. 
- Masks may again be required if Covid or respiratory illness rates increase.  

 
To respond to rapidly changing circumstances, changes to this policy may be made by Worship 
and Ministry Committee and do not need to come back to Meeting for Business. Changes will be 
posted on the list serve and announced in Meeting for Worship. 
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